

2nd GRADERS HOMEWORK

1. Read the text and answer the questions below as shown in the example.



Hello. My name is Sarah. I'm twelve years old and I live in London. I have a big family: I live with my parents and my twin sisters Jane and Sue. Everybody thinks we have English breakfast: bread, sausages, eggs, tomatoes. But there is no time, of course! We have a glass of milk with bread or corn flakes. I like my cereals with yoghurt. I have a snack in the morning: always a piece of fruit. I have lunch at about one o'clock. My favourite food is spaghetti with meat balls and a glass of orange juice. I don't like rice. I also love vanilla ice cream. Yummy! In the afternoon I sometimes eat a cheese sandwich. At eight o'clock, we have dinner. We always eat soup. I like vegetable soup very much. We often have fish and salad. After dinner we like watching "MasterChef" on TV. Before I go to bed, I always drink hot chocolate. My parents like drinking tea.

e.g: How old is she? She is twelve years old.

- What does she have for breakfast? _____.
- What time does she have lunch? _____.
- How often does she eat cheese in the afternoon?
_____.
- They never eat soup. True False
- How often do they have fish and salad? _____.
- She sometimes drinks hot chocolate. True False

2. Unjumble the sentences.

1. do / always / my / I / homework.	I always do my homework.
2. gets / never / late / she / up .	
3. has/at 8/sometimes/o'clock /he/ breakfast.	
4. our/often/mum/cleans/house/my.	
5. always/a cake/grandma/my/makes.	
6. a lorry / sometimes/ he /drives.	

3. Now, it is your turn to answer the questions.

1. How often do you play video games?

_____.

2. How often does your mum listen to music?

_____.

3. How often does your teacher teach English?

_____.

4. How often does your brother ride a horse?

_____.

5. How often does your friend sleep at 11 o'clock ?

_____.

4. Look at the emojis and try to understand and write the sentences.

1.    	She always rides a bike.
2.   	
3.   	
4.    	